Pure in Heart

Dear All,

| am delighted to inform you that Pure in Heart have been invited to give a parish talk in Newry
Co Down.

Pure in Heart are a group of young Catholics who are extremely passionate to share the gift of
our Catholic faith with their peers. We offer an engaging and balanced presentation to young
people on the important topic of Love and Relationships.

We are delighted to inform you that we will be spending some time in West Cork in the coming
week.

Pure in Heart will present their presentation in the Newry Parish Centrel 0 at 2.30pm(on
Saturday [the 21st May 2016.

This is a fantastic opportunity to see the life affirming work that we do with young people across
the country and internationally.

It is an ideal opportunity to witness the effectiveness of the style and approach in which it is
delivered.

All are welcome to attend on the day including; young people, parents pastoral or faith
development officers or any teachers who may be interested in booking the team for their
school or parish in the future.




